
 

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin 

Tuesday, January 22nd, 2019 
 

 

Welcome Back CMS!  We hope you enjoyed your 3-day weekend and are returning refreshed and ready to 

learn. 

Attention All Battle of the Books Participants! There will be a B.O.B. scrimmage in the library during 

lunch on Tuesday Jan 29th. This is your chance to practice the BOB format, come up with a team name and 

check in with your team mates to see if all of the books are being read. If you are still unsure about whether or 

not you want to participate, the scrimmage is a good opportunity to find a team and see how the battle works. 

See Mrs. Thompson or Ms. Kuenster in the library if you have any questions. 

All right Carmel Middle School- Open Up your Google homework calendar to add this important reminder to 

yourself.  Are you ready? I'll wait . . . O.K. Add to your calendar, under your social studies class homework, yes, 

that's right, social studies class, to bring in money for the Nepal Fundraiser. Little Nepali girls who would love 

to go to school are just waiting for your generous donations.  Thank you for whatever little amounts of money 

you can bring in. 

 Farmers Market at pickup! This Thursday and every Thursday, MEarth is having a Farmer’s Market out 

front of the school.  Stop by for fresh fruits, veggies, and flowers. 
 

The Extended Learning Center is open after school after school today from 2:45-5:30pm. Please stop by if you 

are looking for extra help with homework.  Late busses to Big Sur and Cachagua will be available at 5:30. 

WiffleNews: After a week of storm and strife, WiffleBall returned with a great game last Friday!  The 

Williamsburg Warrior Banana Squash slipped by the Kuenz Carrots in an exciting display of defeat.  Carrot 

“Captain Kuenz”, showed off her great wheels and “Indy Annie Williams” saved a run with a key play in center 

field.  Today’s game is the Radical Radishes against the Red Hot Chili Peppers.  Tomorrow is Loosley vs 

Picante Prusasky 

 

Congratulations to our qualifying CMS musicians who played in the CCS Honor Band and Orchestra 

performance at the Pacific Grove School’s Performing Arts Center this past Saturday. 

 

Attention 6th Grade Nepal Collectors!  Today is the day we starting collecting donations for our Nepal 

fundraiser! Come to Mrs. Krislyn’s, D7, during the beginning of your collecting period to pick up your donation 

folder before heading to your adopted social studies class. 

 

 

 Happy Birthday to:   

 1 7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m. 

2 8:40 a.m.  – 9:30 a.m. 

Break 9:30 a.m. –  9:40 a.m. 

3 9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. 

4 10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Lunch 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

5 12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m. 

6 1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. 

7 1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 


